
Dear Parent, 

 

                       ‘Kids who read succeed’  
 

 

Every Friday we will hold a library club for our nursery chil-

dren. Your child will be given a free library bag and a book of 

their choice. Please  

enjoy sharing their book with them, looking at the pictures 

and talking about the story characters, setting and plot. We 

will change their book  

every Friday.  

 

Research indicates that reading for pleasure is very important 

for children’s educational success. By supporting your child 

to read in their leisure time, you can help to ensure that your 

child is equipped with the necessary skills to succeed in later 

life.  

 

Thank you   

 

 

Mrs C. Stidwell                                            


